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Comments: I would like to register my objections to Targhee expansion. First, the road to Targhee is not suitable

for large increase in traffic. Second, I agree with the objectors on wildlife and wildlands grounds. Third, the Idaho

towns do not want this. Four, The increased traffic between Jackson and Driggs could mean a total breakdown in

transportation. We already suffer almost breakdownwith the skiers we get!. Thank you, Berthe K. Ladd 


